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Gov. Shumlin Announces Southern Vermont All-Payer Forum 
 
A public forum will be held with Gov. Peter Shumlin and Al Gobeille, Chairman of the Green Mountain 
Care Board, to present a draft of the All-Payer Model, Vermont’s innovative health care reform 
proposal. The draft proposal is under review and is expected to be amended before it receives the final 
approval of the Governor, Agency of Human Services Secretary Hal Cohen, Chairman Gobeille, and the 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) . The forum is designed to present the plan to the 
public and those involved in Vermont’s health care system, and to take questions and comments from 
the audience. 
  
The forums is: 
  
Wednesday, Oct. 12 
9:30am to 11:30am 
Brattleboro Retreat Conference Room (first building on the left), 16 Anna Marsh Ln, Brattleboro 
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